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It is the main goal of the Don Honorion Ventura State
University through its Extension Services Office to
implement projects and programs to help communities
who are indeed desirous for development and innovation.
As part of the extension program of the College of
Hospitality Management in collaboration of the CHTM
Faculty, Parents Teacher Organization (PTO), College of
Hspitality Management - Student Council headed by the
Governor Ms. Kaycee Dela Fuente, Hospitality
Management Society and ATOMS). It is timely then to
share our services and love to our adopted community
which is Barangay San Vicente of Bacolor, Pampanga
under the Extension for the Greater Benefit Community
Programs of DHVSU Extension Office. December 17, 2019,
launched the LUTO Project.



The Preparation

Project Entitled: Livelihood program for Unemployed
through Teaching and Opportunity (LUTO) was
conceptualized after receiving a request letter from
the Punong Barangay of San Vicente, Bacolor Hon.
Marietta B. Vitug (above right) asking our expertise to
train and help the local community see possible
livelihood program/training to later on be their source
of income. CHM Extensior Coordinator Ma. Ferdelyn
M. Coutinho, coordinated with the Barangay Council
and the 4P's Leader Mrs. Lady Liangco (velow).

"Everyone has the power
for Greatness, not for
fame but Greatness,
because Greatness is

determined by Service’
-Martin Luther




PROJECT ORIENTATION AND
SELECTION OF TRAINING
PARTICIPANTS =\, e, : :




CHMPION
GIFT
GIVING

WE HAVE TAKEN THE
OPPORTUNITY TO EXTEND OUR
HELPING HAND BY
CONDUCTING AN OUTREACHED
PROGRAM - “CHMPIONS GIFT
GIVING” FOR THE 55 4PS
MEMBERS AND THEIR FAMILY
AS OUR DIRECT BENEFICIARIES
OF THE EXTENSION PROGRAM
TAKEN PLACE ON DECEMBER 17,
2019 AT SAN VICENTE COVER
COURT SAN VICENTE BACOLOR
PAMPANGA.







LIBRENG GUPIT

OUR PARTNER CUT AND COMB OWNED
BY MRS. LUCY, SPONSORED THE
LIBRENG GUPIT ACTIVITY, AROUND 35
CHILDREN, BOYS AND GIRLS HAVE LEFT
THE EVENT WITH A SMILE AND A NEW
LOOK.



